
Free program!
More information

available on our website!

Summer  in the Park will be
closed July 4th, 5th & 6th

JOIN 
THE CLUB!

The Boys & Girls Club will be providing
activities in the park next to Discovery
School this summer - Summer in the Park!

Youth in grades K-12 can play soccer &
participate in arts, STEM, reading & social
recreation! 

JUNE 13 - AUGUST 17
TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY

10 AM - NOON

Soccer in partnership with InSports Foundation
STEM - Science, Tech, Engineering & Math
Arts & crafts & reading programs
Fun games & other activities



Provided in partnership with the Waite Park Collaborative
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